
     Garage Clean-up 

 
Once again, our garage is in need of a good cleaning. Several 

Ministry Teams need more storage space, and being able to lay 

our hands on things when needed saves time. It would be helpful 

to have at least one person from each Ministry Team there to if 

possible. Your help would be greatly appreciated!  

Date: Saturday Oct. 14th 

Time: 9:00 am – 11:00   (12 noon if necessary) 

Bring: Comfortable clothes and shoes, sun screen, and a bottle of 

water. 

 

Please let Mary Ellen or John know if you can help. Thanks! 

 

 

 

 

 


